Medical College for Women & Hospital
Uttara, Dhaka

Memo. No. MCWH /01 1/(Admin-Academic/2020// 369 Date: - 11/11/2020

NOTICE.

Attention to All examinee ( Home & Abroad).

According to a press release dated 09.11.2020 by D.G Health (Medical Education) of
Bangladesh Government decision was that all the pending & upcoming professional
examinations will be held accordingly maintaining health guidelines. As per special
notice by Dean, Faculty of Medicine, Dhaka University dated 09.11.2020 3rd, 2 T
& Final Professional examination may be held step by step in last week of January
or 1" week of February, 2021. Declaration of confimed date of examination will be
dependent on overall status of Corona Pandemic condition in Bangladesh,

In this regard resident students (examinee) are requested to come to stay in hostel
at-least one (01) month before examination (probably last week of December, 2020.)
While staying in hostel health guidelines & hostel rules should be strictly followed.
Only examinee well be permitted for hostel residence.
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